
[15/07 10:59] Sarah Rogers - Licensing 

Important! 

Bread and Butcher Application 

Hi Democratic I have received the attached document from the applicant's Solicitor with the 

following note:- 

Further to this application, it is confirmed that I will attend to represent and Lucasz Bondyra will also 
attend to explain a little about the premises. 

We have taken the liberty of putting together the conditions that were sought by Trading Standards, 
the Police and offered in the operating schedule, which is attached. Hopefully this consolidated 
approach will assist you and the committee. 

I am acutely aware that some conditions that were suggested in the operating schedule were 
unnecessary and indeed not possible to attach to a licence, so there have been some amendments 
to make these ‘fit’.  A few new conditions are also proposed in the light of the representations and I 
would be grateful if you could circulate the attached to all parties.  

I hope to have an even better premises plan to you over the weekend.  In relation to the training 
certificates, we are awaiting these and I will forward.   These will be to show that the ’NOPOANS’ 
training has been completed by staff, but of course we would not want the personal information on 
them to be placed in the public domain. 

Could you please arrange for it to be distributed to Members. 

Thanks 

S 


